
Piraeus, April 21, 2021 

 

 

Subject:  Clarifications to the interested parties, regarding Call for Tenders for the award of the 
procurement of PPA Integrated Digital Management Platform. 
 
The said replies constitute an integral part of the Call. 
 
 

Question 1: 
 
In paragraph 5.2 “Prequalification Documents”, at point 17 it is mentioned that: 
“The participating companies or the subcontractor or one member of a Joined venture that will offer 
the installation services, must be licensed in compliance with the provisions of Art. 2 of Law 3707/2008 
(Government Gazette Α΄209) – “ΙΕΠΥΑ License”. A copy of this license must be sent to PPA in order 
the NDA to be signed“. 
 
Kindly confirm that an NDA shall be signed with a company, 
- if the company intends to participate with a subcontractor licensed in compliance with the 
provisions of Art. 2 of Law 3707/2008 (Government Gazette Α΄209) – “ ΙΕΠΥΑ License, or 
- if the company intends to participate as a member of a joint venture with company licensed 
in compliance with the provisions of Art. 2 of Law 3707/2008 (Government Gazette Α΄209) – “ ΙΕΠΥΑ 
License 
Answer 1: 
It is confirmed that an NDA should be signed by all parties involved 

 

 

Please visit regularly PPA SA website, in order to be promptly informed about the above-mentioned 
tender. 
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